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September 6, 2018

Dear Parents,

The changeable weather makes it difficult to plan for recess. We will go outside whenever possible; on chilly
days, please be sure your child has a jacket. Last week with the excessive heat warning, we did stay indoors.

Tonight is the first HOPE meeting of the year. All parents are invited to attend the meetin§s, beginning at 6:30
on the first Thursday of the month. Babysitting is available. Tonight’s meeting is in the 8" grade classroom.
Skating Party, sponsored by HOPE is tomorrow evening from 5:30-7:30 at Fun Spot in Belleville! HOPE pays
to rent the rink; parents need to pay for skate rental and any snacks desired.

HOPE sponsors the Magazine Sale as their major fundraiser. We had an assembly this past Tuesday to explain
the sale and prizes. The packet explaining the sale was distributed this week. Please help HOPE as they help
Holy Childhood by selling magazines to your family and friends.

Next week the “Good Touch/Bad Touch Program™ will be presented to all students in grades preschool 3 year
olds through 8™ grade. Classroom teachers remain in the room and often share comments along with the
presenter. If you prefer your child not attend the presentation, please sign and return the bottom portion of the
letter that was in last week’s folder. If you have questions, please contact me.

Once again this year, each child will receive a yearbook. To help defray the cost of purchasing these, we are
collecting Box Tops and hope to earn enough to pay for all of the yearbooks. Help us reach our goal and earn
“free money™ for our school! Save Box Tops!! We will have a monthly classroom contest to see which class
collects the most Box Tops in the month.

School pictures will be taken on Sept. 17 and 18. Preschool 4 year olds and group/class pictures will be on
Monday, September 17. Preschool 3 year olds and grades Kindergarten thru 8 are on Tuesday, September 18.
All ordering will be available on-line. Information will be emailed next week. Students may dress out of
uniform for their individual picture (4 year olds on Mon. Sept 17 and 3 year olds, kdg thru 8" grade on Tues.
Sept. 18).

If you plan to volunteer at school, you must be compliant with all components of the Diocese Child Protection
Program. Reminders will be sent next week if you are not in compliance. If you no longer wish to volunteer,
please let me know.

Reminder: tuition that is paid monthly is due by the 1** of the month for preschool and 15" of the month for
grades Kindergarten thru 8. Please consult the Parent/Student Handbook for the Holy Childhood Tuition

Policy.
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